


The Prez Sez.
New Old Stock – or as we know it, 
NOS (original factory parts - still 
new, in their original packaging). As 
in; the best thing to use for an 
authentic restoration. Speaking of 
New Old Stock, we are fortunate to 
have Ken Burke and Bill Lewis re-
turning to the board. These two have 

served before. They come in their original 
packaging and will be very valuable for our 
club. Ken was the past treasurer and Big Bill 
Lewis has been club President. The entire slate 
of club officers will be voted on in Nov and 

presented in Dec at the Christmas party.
We still need volunteers to step up and hold club of-
fices - especially someone from the Lady 8ers to coor-
dinate our joint meetings and ensure that we’re on the 
same page. Get involved. We always need members at 
large to help organize events and tours. 
Oktoberfest at Gary & Mary Timm’s house was a rous-
ing success. 55 costumed V8ers showed ready to 
party. The club provided the sausage & drinks and 
members brought deserts. Thanks to all that helped.  
Friday, Nov 18 Tour, bring your old Ford & meet 
for donuts before cruising down to the Olympic 
Training Center. We’ll have a guided tour to see 
Athletes preparing for their big moment in history 
-Then cruise the Fords to lunch at the Marina ($5 
subsidy from club). See page 9. Please put these club 
events on your calendar and attend as many as you can. 
There are many car events coming up including the 
first time Goodguys Fall event at the Del Mar fair-
grounds. Check out the calendar page 9, and be a part 
of it! Bring your car and join the other “flatheads”. No 
snow here. We still have plenty of nice weather ahead.
The Oct program featured Jimmy “Chips” explaining 
paint, followed by a lively Q & A. Nov’s  meeting will 
star Dennis Bailey showing us some metal repair tech-
niques. If there is a topic you would like to know more 
about or you would like to present a Tech Tip, please 
contact me or Richard Teubner. Be sure to go online 
and look at the EFV8 web site at: 
http://www.sandiegoearlyfordv8club.org. You will 
probably see yourself. If you don’t, then send Rick a 
photo to: rcarlton1@cox.net.  Feel free to contact me 
at: jhildebr@cox.net -Happy motoring, John

Bring Your Christmas Party Check to the 
Nov 16 meeting. Make it out to EFV8 Club. 

($30.ea. - refundable at Party.) Sun, 
12/11,11:30, Bali Jai. -Barbara Martin

Think Big 3. Sign up sheets 
are ready for your signature

2011 Officers
President: John Hildebrand- 760-943-1284

V.P. Gary Timm- 619-660-1763

Secretary: Dennis Bailey-  619-954-8646
Treasurer: Jack Clegg- 619-562-3536
Directors

John Hildebrand- 760-943-1284

Gary Timm- 619-660-1763

Dennis Bailey-  619-954-8646 

Mike Brandon-619- 977-9777

Ken Tibbot- 619-669-0211
Richard Teubner- 858-748-2849

Marc Goldman- 619-938-3865

Rick Carlton- 619-303-3353

John Hildebrand- 760-943-1284

Barbara Martin- (President Pro Tem) 760-230-2582

Other Chairpersons

Programs: Richard Teubner- 858-748-2849

50/50:  Carl Atkinson-   619-593-1514

Membership: Paula Pifer-  619-464-5445
Tours: Mike Brandon- 561-4067- Marc Goldman- 619-938-3865 

Car Council: Joe Pifer - 619-464-5445

Web Master: Rick Carlton- 619-303-3353

Lady 8ers: Candaus Green- 619-444-7174

Accessories:  Duane Ingerson- 619-426-2645
Ford Fan: Tim Shortt-   619-435-9013  Cell 619-851-8927

Refreshments: Pat Hildebrand-  760-943-1284

Sunshine:  Virginia Larkin-  619-390-9278

Big 3 Board Members  

Ric Bonnoront -  619-669-6391

Rick Carlton-  619-303-3353
Calvin King - 619-447-1960

Dave Huhn-  619-462-4545

The Ford Fan is published by the San Diego Regional Group of 
the Early Ford V8 Club of America. Materials submitted must 
be received by the 25th of the month to be considered for the 
following month’s publication. Photo and Article submissions 
are welcome. Please send materials to The Ford Fan c/o San 
Diego Early Ford V8 Club, P.O. Box 881107, San Diego, Ca 
92168-1107. The Ford fan invites other groups of the Early 
Ford V8 Club to use it’s material provided the Ford fan is cred-
ited as the source. Send Change of address to Paula Pifer, 
Membership Chairperson, 3558 Bentley Drive, Spring Valley, 
Ca 91977.
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11/16 - Gen Meeting - 7 pm. Program - Dennis Bailey demos metal fabrication. 
 Lady8ers Breakout --Travel Stories. Dues are Due 12/31.
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